
Dear Sixth Grade Parents and Students, 
 

Welcome to Sinaloa!  We are very excited for this school year to begin, and we look forward to meeting all of 
you!  As a sixth grade team, we strive to communicate a common and consistent message. We want all 
students to be set up for success, so we have outlined below some things to know before the first day of 
school.  More specific information will be provided once the school year is underway. 
 

Materials 

In addition to your textbooks, we suggest the following materials for your four core classes (English, math, 
history, and science): 

-​ 1 binder (2 ½-3 inches) with pocket dividers for each subject (5) 
-​ 3 Single-subject spiral notebooks (math, history, and English): Will need to replenish for the second semester 
-​ 1 Composition book (science class) 
-​ Pens and sharpened pencils 
-​ Red correcting pens 
-​ Highlighters 
-​ Colored pencils 
-​ Headphones with a cord (no wireless earbuds) 
-​ Kleenex (2 boxes) 
-​ All textbooks must be covered with purchased covers or paper bags.  Do not use tape on your books. 

*If you are unable to get materials, please email the teacher so together a plan can be put into place to ensure students are 
prepared for class each and every day. 
 

Learning Platforms 
The 6th grade team will be using the student AGENDA BOOK as the primary source of communication.  
Students will be required to fill out their agenda book for each class with daily assignments, homework, and 
project dates.  Students have the choice to purchase agenda books at our Saber Success Day, or may bring 
their own planners from home. Also, many teachers will continue to use Google Classroom as one of the 
primary learning platforms, which may also include the class’s weekly agenda.   Please ensure your email 
address is correct in Aeries, as this is the resource we use to contact you. 
 
The sixth grade team is here to help and guide you as much as possible!  We can’t wait to see all of you on the 
first day of school! 

Mrs. Hunter-Burns​ amy.hunterburns@simivalleyusd.org 
Mrs. Kneff-Eacott​ heidi.kneffeacott@simivalleyusd.org 
Mr. Knizek​ ​ bret.knizek@simivalleyusd.org 
Mrs. Krier​ ​ dolores.krier@simivalleyusd.org 
Ms. Means​ ​ nuala.means@simivalleyusd.org 
Mrs. Rieker-Smith​ amy.riekersmith@simivalleyusd.org 
Mrs. Salisbury​​ kelly.salisbury@simivalleyusd.org 
Mr. Smith​ ​ denver.smith@simivalleyusd.org 
Mr. Svoboda​ ​ lee.svoboda@simivalleyusd.org 
Mr. Templeton​​ chad.templeton@simivalleyusd.org 
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